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Undcr thefe inaufpicious Circumifances, an exclufive CLar-

ter for trading to the Countries. confning on the Sea, called
Hadfon's-Bay, was without enquiring into the Confequences,
granted to a Set of private Adventurers, who without Support
or even Countenance from Government, undertook upon the
narrow Foundation of their own Fortunes to eftabliffi a Trade,
attended with fuch Dificukies i1a Appearance, as- would have
difcouraged any Men not fully perfwaded of the Certainty of
Succefs. Nor were they difappointed; the Event exceeding
their mo fatSnguine E xpeâations, in their very firif Experi-
ment.

Sucli Succeffrom fo weak a Beginning, fhewed to an Height
it might be carried, on a more extended Foundation. But the
Scherne ik fugg&ied was very different: Inftead of extending
the firkft piant, and making their Succefs· known te procure
an Enlrgemeï-t bf their Capital, the Corpany turned al their
Care to conceal the whole, (which the DifIraéions of the
Times gave 'themnï too good an Opportunity of doing) and keep
the Profits of the Trade entirely to themfelves, contradéd as
it was, rather than run the Hazard of their being fhared in
by others, hôuld it be pufhed to its natural Extent ; a Care,
which, as I have before obferved to your Lordfhip, has never
beenrelaxed fice.

For this fôrdid Purpofe, they contented themfelves with
proceeding on the low Capital, which Neceffity had at firft
obliged them to fet out upon, and making a few paultry Sét-
tiements, barely fuflicient to carry-on the reftrained Trade
which fucli a Capital could fupport. The Event has in this

alfo


